
News our Clients Can Use 
This newsletter was created with our loyal clients in mind. We appreciate 
your business and would like to keep you informed about tax 
regulations, frequently asked questions, as well as our business updates. 
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The deadline to file 
Personal and LLC Tax 

in Texas has been 
extended by the 
government until 

June 15, 2021. 

The deadline to file 
Federal Tax has been 

extended by the 
government until 

May 15, 2021.  

Parents are now 
eligible to receive 
$3,600 per child 

under 6 yrs of age. 
$3,000 for children 

Monday- Friday 
8:30am - 5:00pm 

Saturday 
Appointment Only 

Office Hours

972.271.5696 

www.garlandcpa.com 

info@garlandcpa.com 

Owner's Email 

vlbutlerjr@garlandcpa.com

 Contact Us

1. Were you selected to 
receive a refund from 

your 2020 Tax Return? 

2. What method did 
choose to accept your 

refund? (via Direct 
Deposit or Mail?) 

3. Check www.irs.gov/
refunds

Are you 
waiting for a 

Refund?
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